
IVAN BUZOLIC CALLS TIME AS A MEMBER OF THE LEADERSHIP TEAM AT  
WILLETTON BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION 

 
 

Willetton Basketball Association’s (WBA) current Deputy Chair Ivan Buzolic recently advised he will not 

be seeking renomination on to the board of WBA at the upcoming AGM of WBA on the 29th September 

2021, effectively bringing to an end 19 years of service as a key member of WBA’s leadership team. 
 

Ivan has been a committed volunteer and a member of the leadership for WBA. His motivation for 

volunteering has always been to make a difference, seek continual improvement of WBA and to leave 

the club in a much better place as a result of his contribution. He is a firm believer in the benefits of sport 

in an organised healthy environment, especially juniors.  

 

Ivan would like to thank everyone he has worked with in his time at WBA including the Board, leadership 

groups and office staff. He would like to acknowledge and thank all volunteers (in whatever capacity) as 

this is a significant and important reason WBA is a very successful club.  

 

Ivan has every confidence in the current leadership on the WBA Board and believes WBA will 

continue as a leader in the sport of basketball and remain a very strong and secure club into the 

future. 

 

Ivan wishes all WBA members good health and every success in a sport we love. 

 

Board Chair Cam Tovey would like to acknowledge the immense positive contribution made by 

Ivan over a prolonged period of time, often behind the scenes. We thank Ivan for a sustained 

contribution that warrants the sincerest and most genuine plaudits. Ivan’s giant heart and 

unrelenting generosity will be his most lasting legacy as he walks away having known he has 

played a critical role in leaving the club in a better place than when he first joined some 19 years 

ago. Ivan will be sorely missed and forever loved as one of our great WBA people.  

 

 

ENDS  


